
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/27/2022 4:02:09 PM

First name: Ryan

Last name: Febles

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: These seem like logical on mountain improvements to improve the guest experience and update

critical on-mountain infrastructure. Upon reviewing the scoping documents, the only thing that I would consider

the USFS (United States Forest Service) to review would be the impacts to wetlands. The areas that are already

disturbed by existing chairlift foundations, snowmaking infrastructure, etc. are okay, but what mitigation impacts

are going to be considered for new areas that are to be graded/disturbed? 

 

Other than seemingly limited protections for wetland areas, these improvements seem to be consistent and in-

line with Copper Mountain's USFS SUP (special use permit). Thank you for protecting our national forests and I

see no reason to object/not approve these improvements. 


